

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mick Hodd

Date: 1 March 2022 at 19:06:41 GMT

Subject: Manston Airport.

Dear Mr Shapps

In view of the war in the Ukraine and the ongoing threats that Russia could make to the U.K. and the West in general. Would it be possible for Manston Airport to be allowed to reopen as an Airport under special powers. That would be beyond the courts and judicial reviews putting a spoke in the wheel.

Best wishes

Michael Hodder

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.
